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Our offices are closed to the public at the
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office@cpcmail.ca and we will respond at
our earliest opportunity.
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June 13, 2021 @ 10am

Message Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha
Sermon:
“Done that”

Scripture:
Proverbs 3:5-6

We are so glad you are here.
We are a Jesus church, where everyone is

welcome, where no-one is perfect and everyone is
loved.

In-Person service to resume June 20th, 2021 @ 10am



Fill the Bowl This Summer!

Once again we are back to hosting a summer challenge
for the Cambridge Self-Help Food Bank. Food supplies

are often quite low at this time of year and demand is up.

Last summer we had to cancel due to Covid but not this

year. Kerri, our Family Ministry Leader, suggested boxes
of cereal so we have set a goal of 500 boxes or $2000 to

be reached by the end of September.

We have set up our website to accept on-line donations if
you would like us to do the shopping for you. You can also

e-transfer or drop off at the church once we open again.
Please help us to provide for those in our community in
need.

In-Person Services
start Sunday June 20 at 10 am

The Province has changed its plan for re-opening
churches. We are able to have in-person services at
15% capacity and will re-open on Sunday June 20 at
10 am. Please observe all COVID safety requirements:

o Masks worn at all times
e Sanitize your hands at entrance
e Remain 2 meters apart from others

e Names and phone numbers recorded for contact
tracing

o Attendance will be capped at 110 people to maxim-
ize safety

Please keep aisles, walkways and entrance ways clear

after the service. Online services will also continue

even after we re-open.
https://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca

https://www.youtube.com/c/CentralchurchcambridgeCa
https://www.facebook.com/centralchurch

Kids’ zone

After consultation with our parents and families the
Session has decided that Kids’ Zone will not resume
until September. This is not a decision that was taken
lightly but after a survey of the parents and the
volunteers and receiving their feedback it was agreed
that this is the best course of action. We will continue
to provide activity bags for the children on Sunday
mornings.



